
 

September 17, 2025 

First KOIAS Fellows Meeting 

On September 17, 2025, KOIAS held its first KOIAS Fellows Meeting, welcoming current 
fellows Manuela Salazar and Maximilian Müller to the community. The meeting introduced 
the KOIAS fellowship funded by the JSPS Core-to-Core program and provided an 
opportunity to exchange ideas and prospects for Atmospheric Studies. From this semester 
onward, KOIAS Fellows Meetings will be held twice a month, creating a regular space for 
Fellows, KOIAS members, and interested participants to meet, think together, and build 
community. The conversation continued informally over drinks after the event.  

 

 


